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We're pleased to announce that Nazareth Masters will be running a meet again this fall. It will
be on Sunday, October 7th. Meet information is available in the Calendar section.

  

The meet host has added the 1500m freestyle event (rather than the 800), which is rare for a
local level meet. This is a great opportunity to get in a competition distance swim.

  

We hope to see you there!{jcomments on}
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